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RF measurements taken with Safe and Sound Pro II on April 3, 2023 between 12-5PM by Rachael Stephens. Readings recorded on/around the 
sidewalk outside the main door of each school (and therefore represent a very rough approximation of the environmental radiation before 
accounting for the radiation inside the school itself).  The meter was filmed with an android cell phone while in airplane mode with all radio signals 
turned off (and Rachael was not holding nor standing beside any known wireless devices, including cars with GPS). Still, since numerous factors 
were not controlled, these should only be treated as anecdotal evidence. 
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